Julie Ellis

From: Mark Russell

Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2023 10:25 AM

To: Tanya Daniels; Julie Ellis

Cc: Geno Vanhaelewyn; Jonathon Graham
Subject: FW: Accessible Parking Spaces

This is one for the accessibility committee.

Something to think about during the next parking review.

Regards;

Mark Russell, CMM llI, C.P.S.0, MLEO(C)
Building & By-Law Enforcement Supervisor
Town of Tillsonburg

10 Lisgar Ave

Tillsonburg, ON N4G 5A5

Phone: 519-688-3009 Ext. 4604

Ranked one of “Canada’s Top 25 Communities to Live and Work Remotely” (Maclean’s 2021 Best Communities)
www.Tillsonburg.ca

www.DiscoverTillsonburg.ca
www.Facebook.com/TillsonburgON

DISCLAIMER: This E-mail contains legally privileged information intended only for the individual or entity named in the message. If the reader of this message is not
the intended recipient, or the agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying
of this communication is prohibited. If this communication was received in error, please notify us by reply E-mail and delete the original message.

From: howardhare Personal Information
Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2023 2:39 PM

To: Mark Russell <mrussell@tillsonburg.ca>
Subject: Accessible Parking Spaces

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or on clicking links from unknown senders.



Sent from my Galaxy

The number of Accessible Spaces are not compatible with the increase of individuals with
challenges nor are they convenient for their use. The WesternEntrance to the Rec Centre has
three,these are quickly filled daily and when events are held they are clearly inadequate.The
entrance to Shoppers has two proximal the rest,the challenged individual must cross a thoroughfare
where the traffic is extremely busy.The Eastern Entrance to the Town Centre the Spaces are
adequate in number but again are not proximal to the Entrance,again forcing people to traverse a
distance with traffic.This situation is exacerbated in the Winter where Ice becomes a factor and I
have personally seen several people slip badly while trying to access theWestern Entrance of the
Rec centre. Thanks for your consideration. Mike Hare.



